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Sophie Gallois 

Deputy Executive Director 

UNICEF UK 

1 Westfield Avenue 

Stratford 

London  

E20 1HZ 

 

10 June 2020 

Dear Ms Gallois 

Thank you for your letter of 28 May 2020. 

I very much appreciate your support for the temporary changes the Government of Jersey has 

introduced around the cost of GP services for children during this Covid-19 emergency. 

In due course we will review these arrangements. You can be assured that the fee situation in 

relation to children visiting their GP will have a high priority in our considerations, in accordance 

with our Common Strategic Policy commitment of ‘putting children first’. 

Thank you again for your continued interest.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Deputy Richard Renouf 
Minister for Health and Social Services 


